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Alison O'Reilly - Apex Energy Exploration Project 07_0103 Part 3A

From: "Technosearch P/L" <DHarper@technosearch.com.au>

To: <rebacca.ward@planning.nsw.gov.au>, <alison.o'reilly@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 12/05/2009 14:04
Subjeet: Apex Energy Exploration Project 07_0103 Part 3A

Dear Rebecca / Alison,

I don't know whether you are the right peaple fo notify of any objections to the above proposal for Methane
Gas exploration in the Darkes Forest region of NSW, 1 do have a concern regarding the Drilling for the test
bore holes - noise generated from this operation. Apex Energy have indicated that they will put in noise
barriers if required, however | feel it would be better if they were put in place before the drilling operation
commences, or do they supply sound insulation to the residence concerned as it would only be a handful of
homes affected. As most of the dritling sites are well away from any residences, there are only two drili sites
near any residences. If you are not the right people could you forward my concerns onto the person
concerned.

Thank you.
Yours Sincerely

David Harper
144 Darkes Forest Rd
Darkes Forest

Phone No: 42943412
Email: as above or harperd@dodo.com.auy
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